
 

 

 
AG/LL 11.12.18 
 

Yr 5/6 Entry Point 
‘Life as an Evacuee’ 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year we are really excited to launch a new History topic in our Year 5 and 6 
Curriculum. After Christmas we are going to be studying World War 2, with a particular 
focus about what life was like on the Home front in Britain.  
 
We would like the children to come into school on Thursday 10th January 2019 
dressed as an Evacuee from the War or their favourite children’s character from 
a War story. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home learning over Christmas 
 
We of course want the children to enjoy the festivities of their Christmas break but it 
would be great if the children could research some information about World War 2 as 
a starting point for our topic.  
 
Children can research any area (The Blitz, Women during the war, Children during the 
war, Battles in Europe etc…) 
 
The research can be presented in any way that they would like e.g. Art work, IT 
presentations, Poems, Fact files…)  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we wish you a very Merry Christmas! 
 
 
Year 5/6 Phase Team 
Mr Green, Miss Gibaud and Miss Fitzpatrick.  
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